
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 52 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING) 
 

For consideration by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan 
on November 17, 2020 

 

 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) met at 7:02 p.m., on November 3, 2020. 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic 

Participation 

Councillor Marilyn Iafrate, Chair X  

Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua  X 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri  X 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati  X 

Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson  X 
Councillor Tony Carella  X 

Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca  X 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco X  
 
Prior to the commencement of the Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting), a 
presentation was made to Ward 4 Civic Hero, Chris Ainsworth for his community spirit 
and generosity. 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. FILE BL.60E.2018 BLOCK 60 EAST LANDOWNERS GROUP INC. 
BLOCK PLAN PRELIMINARY REPORT 

The Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of 
the the Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure Development, 
dated November 3, 2020, be approved;  

2) That the presentation by the following, representing the 
applicant, and communication, be received: 

1. Joan MacIntyre, Malone Given Parsons Ltd., Renfrew 
Drive, Markham, and communication C1, presentation 
material; and 
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3) That the comments and communication by the following, be 
received: 

1. Derek Shinton, Rutherford Road, Woodbridge, and 
communication C2, dated November 1, 2020. 

Recommendations 

1. THAT the Public Meeting report for Block Plan File BL.60E.2018 
(Block 60 East Landowners Group Inc.) BE RECEIVED; and that 
any issues identified be addressed in a comprehensive report to 
Committee of the Whole prepared by the Policy Planning and 
Environmental Sustainability Department. 

 

 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Councillor Marilyn Iafrate, Chair 


